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DISPLACED STATE OF FLORIDA WORKERS 

 

 
The following information is in regards to Leon County Board of County Commissioners policy 

on preference to displaced State of Florida Workers. 

 

According to Section 3.03.1 of the Personnel Policies and Procedures Manual- Each applicant 

considered to possess the minimum qualifications, whose application contains a Notice of 

Layoff from a State of Florida agency or department and whose application does not 

indicate employment for any period following the issuance of the Notice of Layoff, shall be 

conspicuously identified on the list to the hiring authority as a genuinely displaced state worker, 

with direction that each such identified applicant must be granted an interview by the selection 

committee. 

 

For consideration under this policy please include your Notice of Layoff from the State of Florida 

with submission of your completed application. 

 

Should you require any further information, please contact Human Resources, at (850) 606-2400. 

 


